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Mr A Hargreaves September 2022 

Welcome to Year 3AH. I hope you have had a lovely summer holiday and I 
look forward to getting to know you and your child over the forthcoming 
weeks.  
 
Firstly, I would like to introduce myself. I have been a teacher at 
Bridgewater for nine years. As well as being a Year 3 teacher, I have taught 
in Year 4 and Year 5. Not only am I a class teacher, I am the lead of the P.E 
within the school. My favourite subjects to teach are Maths and P.E and I 
am looking forward to this term as we are lucky to have a specialist P.E 
teacher (Miss Payne) working with us. I am sure both the children and 
myself will enjoy this. 
 
This newsletter provides an overview of what your child will be learning 
about in the Autumn term. I hope to make the start back to school as easy 
as possible for you and your child, and I am looking forward to working with 
you this year! If you have any concerns, then please speak to me at the door.                                                                            
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs. Byard and Mr. Brizland 

 

Weekly Timetable in Year 3: 
   Every day- Reading book and 

reading record book. 
Wednesday - Homework due in. 
Wednesday- Come to school in 

your PE kit and with your ukulele. 
Friday - Homework and spellings 

sent home. 

 

Reading and Spelling 
 

Reading books should be sent into 
school each day to be checked. 
Stickers will be awarded every 

Friday to those who have read at 
least 4 times. Please make sure an 
adult dates and signs the record 

book each time. 

Our spelling test will be on a Friday 
and new spellings will then be sent 

home to learn for the following 
week. You can take the spelling 

sheet out of the homework folder 
to keep at home. 

English: 
Our writing will be based on stories linked to the 
Stone Age. These fictional texts will include the 

Stone Age Boy, How to Wash a Woolly Mammoth 
and Ug - Boy Genius of the Stone Age. 

 

Science: 
The challenge question is: ‘Are you attractive 

enough?’ Our learning will focus on forces, 
magnetic and non-magnetic materials. 

History and Geography: 
 This half term our topic question is: “Who first lived in Britain?” We will be learning about the Stone Age and focus on the early 
living of people during this period of time. We will be learning about famous places that you can still visit and how people lived, 
for example; their homes, their food, family life and we will be completing some artwork based on the Stone Age era. 

 

Drinks and snacks: 
Your child may bring a water 

bottle to school each day (water 
or juice) Please make sure the 

bottle is labelled. 
A healthy snack (e.g. fruit/cereal 

bar) may be sent in for break time. 

Maths: 
We will be consolidating our understanding 

of place value, addition and subtraction. 
 


